
From: Mitchell Spann <mugsymgs@gmail.com>
To: Kevin L. BryantKevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/26/2017 11:29:06 AM
Subject: Gas hike sales tax hike

You promised me last year you wouldn't support a gas tax hike, and you didn't.

Good job.

Now here we are again. And they want to double the maximum sale.s tax on vehicles.

I expect you to hold the line on this again this year as well and vote NO.

Regards,

Mitchell Spann
-- 

Mitchell Spann
 
864 202 0076
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